



14th September 2017

Dear Sirs,

Local Plan, Preferred Development Options (PDO)

I have objections to some of the plans on the PDO which I would like to notify to you namely

- a) 24000 houses in the plan area seems too much and could create havoc even with new roads.
- b) The cost of turning the Pennine Trail into a dual carriageway would be exorbitant and not practicable.
- c) Warrington centre is not very attractive and perhaps the first priority would be to redesign that.

Warrington residents need to be made aware that major changes are being considered and a better way must be found of doing this.

Yours Faithfully